
PROVIDER ADVISORY #2022-010 

ADULT DAY TRAINING AND EMPLOYMENT INITIATIVE 

April 21, 2022 

PROVIDER ADVISORY #2022-010 

ADULT DAY TRAINING AND EMPLOYMENT INITIATIVE 

INFORMATIONAL 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  APRIL 21, 2022 

 
The Agency for Persons with Disabilities (APD) is redesigning iBudget Florida waiver funded Adult 
Day Training (ADT) and Supported Employment services to comply with the federal Centers for 
Medicare & Medicaid Services Home and Community-Based Services Settings Final Rule.  
 
The attached Adult Day Training and Employment Redesign document provides a summary of this 
initiative. The attached Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document provides additional information.  
 
APD will continue to share more information as it becomes available. Please visit the APD Supported 
Employment | Providers (myflorida.com) page for more information.  Additional questions regarding 
the ADT redesign can be emailed to adtinitiatives@apdcares.org.  
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